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Board Report 
 

 

 Honor Roll lunches were held with students on November 4th and 5th.  Students were treated to lunch 

in Bellevue. 

 

 Of the 12 students who are college ready, they have received scholarship offers totaling almost 

$600,000. 

 

 Our seniors have received a total of 63 college acceptance letters. 

 

 Administration has been reviewing student growth goal data with teachers. 

 

 The annual Veteran’s day program was held on November 11th.  The students were well behaved and 

respectful to our veterans. 

 

 DMS/DHS has made some changes to the CERT testing dates.  We will now test freshmen and 

sophomores December 10th and 7th - 11th grades on March 8th. 

 

 

 

 Student testing data will be discussed at the Board Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


